Kentfield School District Board Meeting Highlights
November 10, 2015

Teachers Jennifer Sterling, Elizabeth Teasdale, Rebecca Jelen
and Myra Anderson presented an overview of the new Readers
Workshop component of the English Language Arts program at

Bacich and Kent. Videos and live presentations by students in
Kindergarten through 5th grade highlighted various aspects of

this approach to teaching reading that focuses on the “just
right” level of difficulty in books students choose. A slide show
on the Bacich website outlines the myriad ways this approach
to teaching reading improves on approaches used in the past.

The Board has scheduled a Special Meeting and Study Session
on December 3rd at 4:15 p.m. in the District Office Board Room
to approve a contract with our Measure D Bond projects
architects, QKA, and to learn of their impressions of our Master
Plan. Master Plan Steering Committee members and any other
interested parties are invited.

The new format for weekly communication from the District -
within which this report is located - was discussed and
celebrated. The goal by January, 2016, is for all pertinent
information from the District to be included in a single email
per week. Past weekly communications will be archived on the
KSD website.



